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2022/4777/P - 1-7 Oxford Street: Objection
Hello Miriam,

| again put the above Planning Application to our Committee. Amongst them were Hugh Cullum, Anthony
Jennings & Hero Granger-Taylor.

The committee reviewed the plans and the objection stands. The idea of louvered windows at such a low
elevation, (just above ground level) and on that notable building, which has only recently been refurbished
to a high standard, was unacceptable to the whole committee.

On Google maps, it appeared as though a couple of windows had already been louvered. The introduction
of louvres will have a significant negative impact on the appearance and line of the whole building.

Kind regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC




